
This page was exported from - Shelburne Free Press 
Export date: Sun Nov 24 14:52:27 2024 / +0000  GMT

Shelburne Legion news

	Branch 220 would like to thank our Air Cadets for a fantastic job on Remembrance Day. The drill team was impressive and the

dinner was awesome. We would also like to thank our community especially the schools for their participation in this years service.

We stand proud for what we do and obviously so do all of you. Again Thank You.

This Friday is another wing night with entertainment by The Pedestrians.

Every Monday we have Euchre during the day and Bingo in the evenings.

On Wednesday mornings our Veterans get together. Anyone interested in attending just come to the Branch by 10 a.m.

Wednesday evenings we have our mixed dart league, now in the Warriors Hall. If you would like to spare just let Jeanette or Lance

know.

Thursday nights we have a sports night, everyone is welcome. Food will be provided on Wednesday and Thursday evenings. Our

next Jam Night is on November 21st.

By Lesa Peat
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